
 
 
 

Huge congratulations to all those who competed in the poetry section of the 
Tyrone Feis. Your hard work and determination paid off!  
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First Holy Communion Saturday,11th May at 11am.  
All families are invited to Altamuskin Community Centre 
after mass to celebrate this wonderful occasion.  
Thanks in advance to all our parents who have kindly 
volunteered to help out with the preparations for this 
celebration by offering to help on the day in the Com-
munity Centre and preparing party food. Donations of 
scones and tray bakes will be greatly appreciated. 
To make this a beautiful and memorable occasion can 
we ask that all P3-7 be available for singing in the 
choir on the day.  
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St. Ciaran’s College have confirmed the date of their Taster Day (entrance 
exam) as 6th June 2024.Children should continue to use Mathletics 
and reading Eggs in the preparation for this assessment. Good luck 
to all the Primary Seven pupils sitting this exam.  

Confirmation 9th June 2024    

St. Ciaran’s College Entrance Exam 

End of Year Testing. 

 
At this time of year the whole school sit their end of year tests. From 1st 
May until the Middle of June Primary 2-7 pupils will complete online testing in 
Numeracy and Literacy. This helps track their progress and provides infor-
mation to teachers to analysis. Attendance and punctuality are important dur-
ing this time as we hope to give everyone the best possible chance of per-
forming well. Please encourage your child to take their time; read questions 
slowly at least twice, don’t leave the test page, if you have extra time review 
your answers and don’t submit until told. Why not ask some quick numeracy 
questions on a long car journey.  

Confirmation will take place on Sunday 9th 
June at 11am, Church of the Immaculate 
Conception Ballygawley.  
We wish all the P7’s ; Christopher, Jack, Bri-
an, Molly, Catherine and Aoife a wonderful 
day. This year we will be joining up with St 
Mary’s Ballygawley and St Malachy’s Glencull 
for the ceremony as the Bishop is officiating 
this year.To make this a beautiful and memo-
rable occasion can we ask that all P3-7 be 
available for singing in the choir on the day.  
 
 
 

Bank holidays- 
Monday 6th May  
Mid-term School is 
closed Monday 27th-
31st May inclusive 
reopening on Monday 
3th June. 

May holiday’s. 
May 2024   

Wk Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa Su    

18     1 2 3 4 5     

19 6 7 8 9 10 11 12     

20 13 14 15 16 17 18 19     

21 20 21 22 23 24 25 26     

22 27 28 29 30 31         

                    



 
 

 

Attendance and Punctuality  
Punctuality is an important discipline 
to learn for all the children at 
Altamuskin. We ask that children ar-
rive before 9.15am so that they 
don’t miss any part of lessons that 
start promptly at this time. Children 
arriving after 9.15 am are marked 
as absent from the morning session. 
Reminder: All absences should be 
followed up with a note for the class 
teacher. Please record the date and 
reason for the absence.  

Football Tournaments. 
 
      Sandra Kelly Cup 26th April 
   
      Michael Deery Cup 4th May  
 
      Canavan Cup 17th May 
 
      Paddy Bogan Cup 24th May  

 
      Altamuskin Cup 7th June 
 

Library van is due on the 7th May. 
Please ensure you have your li-
brary cards and books for return. 

At St. Brigid’s we will dedicate a decade 
for the Rosary for good intentions daily. 
P5-7 have been learning about the Ro-
sary and its meaning. We ask your child 
to bring in a pair of Rosary Beads to 
keep in school . On Thursday 13th May 
we celebrate the anniversary of Our La-
dy appearing to the children of Fatima.  
 

With good weather approaching the 
children are more inclined to take off 
their jumpers while playing outside. To 
ensure that no items of uniform are 
misplaced please ensure that all items 
of uniform and PE kit are labelled with 
a name and class. Blue gingham dress 
and navy shorts are allowed in Term 
Three. 

Please return all sponsor forms to school office by 
1st  May . Thank you. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://scottishlibraries.org/about-us/our-publications/special-studies/mobile-library-research/&ved=2ahUKEwjs1JK2jrn3AhXVoFwKHe0_D2oQqoUBegQIABAB&usg=AOvVaw1yDz7stWyfISk9AD6enTO-


This month 
the award 
goes to   
Noah.  

Congratula-
tions. 

   Noah P1      Jenny P6      Oisin P4 

 Staff and parents had the pleasure to represent St. Brigid’s on 
such a big occasion. What a fantastic night! With over sixty 
schools participating St. Brigid's got Highly Commended. A mas-
sive thank you to everyone who posted such beautiful positive 
comments. 


